
From:                              nazo bismillah <nazobismillah224@gmail.com>

Sent:                               Tuesday, April 18, 2023 10:44 AM

To:                                   Sheron Arshad

Subject:                          Re: Answer to Warning letter

 

Respected sir,

                         I received your warning letter through email.i would like to say that I have 
completed and submitted all microplans within due dates and all evaluated by different district 
staff at different times and I have submitted all weekly zeri repots within time and also reported 
one AFP case. You can also check my attendance through CTC app.

Therefore I think that there should be no disciplinary action against me.

Thanking you

Umer khan

UCPO Habibzai 

                         

 

On Tue, Apr 4, 2023, 10:25 AM nazo bismillah <nazobismillah224@gmail.com> wrote:

Acknowledged.

 

On Tue, Apr 4, 2023, 10:10 AM Sheron Arshad <sheron.arshad@chipconsulting.org> wrote:

Mr. Umer Khan

 

Please find the attachment and share the acknowledgment of receiving. 

 

 

mailto:nazobismillah224@gmail.com
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Regards,

 

Sheron

Project Officer

CHIP Training & Consulting (Pvt) Ltd.

Cell: 0346-1019489

 

਍


